
Date: 10/9/2014 8:02:19 AM 
Subject: SC Delegation visit to India

From: First Secretary Commerce Dr Ajay Kumar E/I Washington <ccom@indiagov.org>
To: Crapps, Morganmcrapps@sccommerce.com
CC: Graham, Fordfgraham@sccommerce.com

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Dear Morgan

I hope you had a wonderful trip to India in September in preparation for Governor Haley and her delegation's visit to India in 
November. We were also busy in September for our Prime Minister's visit to United States. We were pleased with the fruitful 
meeting Governor Haley had with our Prime Minister at New York on 28 September.

Shall we speak today to understand current preparations for Governor Haley's delegation to India. I would like to have
updated programme for the delegation's visit and the composition of delegation to work on the next steps as we just a
month left for the delegations' visit. Shall I call you at 10:30 am.

Regards

Ajay

(Dr. Ajay Kumar)
First Secretary (Commerce)
Embassy of India
2536 Massachusetts Avenue, NW
Washington DC 20008
Tel : 202 939 9828
Fax : 202 797 4693
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